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You don't often get email from drew.harper3@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,
I am writing today to voice my support for ordinance 24-32. In particular, I advocate for
extending franchise fees for the city of Saint Paul. I strongly support using this funding for
climate action, including funding the Sustainability Coordinator position and the Power of
Home program.

It is past time that the city invests in solutions to climate action at scale. Climate change will
not be getting better without intentional, aggressive action at all levels. Its impacts are felt
even today and disproportionately harm those most disadvantaged.

Ordinance 24-32 is the first step of many that needs to be taken to begin to address the climate
emergency.

Thanks for your consideration!
Drew Harper
Member of Ward 5
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